
 
Abbeyfields and Stobhillgate First School 

Joint Year 4 Time Capsule Project  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am sure that you will agree that we are living through unprecedented times and 

these experiences and memories of the Covid19 pandemic will last with us forever.  

 

Our children have been amazing over the past 6 months and we are keen to capture 

their positivity, resilience and community spirit.  

 

It is clear that this period of time will be studied by school children in years to come, 

so we therefore, want to make sure that we gather some important historical 

sources that future generations can use! 

 

The Year 4 children in both schools are going to work collaboratively to share their 

experiences (virtually) of the Covid19 pandemic. We believe that this will provide a 

fantastic opportunity to find out about the experiences of other similar children who 

live in the same town.  

 

We would like to invite the children to send in items for the time capsule: photos, 

anecdotes, diary entries, rainbows paintings etc and anything that you feel tells their 

story of the last 6 months. Can these be sent, by Monday 5th October, to: 

admin@abbeyfields.the3rivers.net  
stobhillgate@the3rivers.net  

 

Once complete, both schools will bury their time capsules in their school grounds 

enabling children of the future to find out about the lives and experiences of our 

fabulous Abbeyfields and Stobhillgate children. Obviously we will capture this 

moment and share it with you all. History in the making. 

 

We look forward to seeing your contributions and hearing about your experiences.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Glen Whitehead (Head Teacher of Stobhillgate First School) 

Sandra Ford (Head Teacher of Abbeyfields First School) 
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